From
Phil McCarrick

Date: 3/29/2022
Testimony to the Maryland General Assembly For Bill HB1171 Reproductive rights.
To Whom it concerns

Please vote against this bill. This law goes against the rights of children to be protected from harm, by
deterring sexual predators and assault. Please do not abrogate statutory rape laws and age of consent
laws.

Please do not undermine the rights and abilities of parents to protect their children and prosecute any
one who does harm. This bill will make Maryland a haven for all sorts of undesirables, child molesters,
rapists, pederasts, human traffickers etc.

Children do not have the right to obtain abortions, sex change treatment and surgeries without the
consent of their parents and the taxpayer, state or federal, should not be required to pay or in any way
participate in these crimes against parents, children and families.

Please vote this bill down.

Thank you

Phil Mccarrick



